
Congratulations 

You’ve Been Flocked 
 
Don’t Despair… 

This is a fundraiser by Hope Church Youth Group. 

 

A friend of yours paid us to place these pink darlings in your yard. 

 

This flocking is done in good spirits and is not meant to be mean. 

 

These flamingos will roost on your lawn until this evening when 

they will mysteriously migrate to another friend’s (victim’s) lawn. 

 

If you would like to specify the next victim, all we ask is a small 

donation to our group.  

 

Of course, the removal of these flamingos will be done at no charge, 

so please don’t hurt our pink feathered friends. 

Again, thank you for your sense of humor and your support. 

 

Name of Group: Hope Church Youth Group 

 

Contact Name: Lily Agee 

 

Phone Number: 863.657.4756 


